
Good Morning Mr Chairman and members of the committee. Thank you for allowing me to 
submit testimony on HB 1131. I will make your time short, sweet and to the point.  This bill is 
straight forward, no nonsense, common sense legislation. 2 years ago the people spoke and 
you listened and removed the ban of raw milk sales. Now, let's finish this once and for all and 
remove any silly restrictions regarding cream, butter, etc. From the quick search I did, I could not 
find any statistics on sickness related illnesses in North Dakota.  What I did find was a sheet 
coming from ND HHS with some facts from 2013-2018. 75 people reported illness in 5 
year……FIVE YEARS! My chances of getting hurt in a car accident is much greater than 
drinking raw milk, and we aren’t banning cars! Let the people decide! 
 
Please join with me in supporting HB 1131. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Kari Roller 


